
Werner Jazz Cats Choir

From Mr. Krueger

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It’s choir time! Hello and welcome to a new school year. This year will be filled with
fun and exciting experiences for your student. One of those experiences could be
choir!

I believe that music is an essential part of a child’s education and teaches them how
to be creative, use self-expression, become critical thinkers, and learn how to work
well with others. Choir will also introduce students to new cultures and experiences.
Being an active participant in music will build confidence that can last a lifetime.

If you are in 4th or 5th grade and love to sing and have a good time with friends,
please consider joining the Werner Jazz Cats Choir. I believe that everyone who
wants to be in choir should be and I will welcome anyone who is committed and
enthusiastic about learning and being a part of this team.

To join choir please fill out this google form.

Fun Event:

Our choir has been selected to sing the national anthem at
the Colorado Rockies game on September 24th.
Additional information is in the “Werner Weekly”

https://forms.gle/TTnSE6T5WZAR6jjk6
https://www.smore.com/6un5d



